Southeastern Extended



NEWSLETTER



OUR MISSION

Welcome to the Southeastern Extended Newsletter! This is your monthly resource to find ways to support the students in your life. Southeastern Extended is here to provide you with answers to any questions you may have about Southeastern's resources, programs, activities, and other useful technologies your student may need. Whether you are a parent, spouse, friend, faculty, or even fellow students, your support is invaluable to your student's success.

Thank you for your time and support!

TABLE OF CONTENTS

- STORM FLIX
- ADVISING CENTER
- NOT ANYMORE
- CHROMEBOOKS
- GET IN TOUCH!
- UPCOMING EVENTS

NEW MEDIA FEATURE

CIDT, the Center for Instructional Development and Technology, is proud to announce their newest media feature: StormFlix! StormFlix is the newest addition to the CIDT homepage and features various



collections of media content. From Southeastern's Homecoming Event to Graduation, StormFlix will have videos for your viewing and professional pleasure. Content will be updated as events happen around campus, and all content can be downloaded for professional use.

StormFlix can be found on the CIDT Webpage under "Media."

Take Me There



ADVISING CENTER

Life gets busy, it happens! With the Advising Center's new feature, you can set up an appointment with your advisor from the comfort of your own home. If your student has an advisement hold on their CampusConnect account, or would like to meet with an advisor about upcoming classes, they can schedule an appointment with one of four advisors here:

Make an Appointment

NOT ANYMORE



Navigating college relationships can be difficult. The "Safe Schools: Not Anymore" training program is a Southeastern requirement designed to inform students about healthy and safe relationships. The course covers topics such as domestic violence, harassment, and speaking out. If your student has tried to enroll in their Spring courses through CampusConnect, they may have found that they have been placed on a "Safe Schools" hold. Students are required to take the "Safe Schools" training before they will be able to enroll. This training can be found under the "Student Info" tab in your student's CampusConnect, and the hold will be released as soon as the training is completed.

If you have any questions about the "Safe Schools" training, you can email CIDT at CIDT@se.edu, or call (580) 745-3185

CHROMEBOOKS

With the holidays just around the corner, Chromebooks may seem like an affordable and exciting tech option for your Southeastern student. Although these computers have their pros, they are not compatible with the Respondus LockDown Browser, a program many students are required to use to take important exams and quizzes. Windows and Mac products may be better options.

Page 2 Page 3

GET IN TOUCH!

ADVISING CENTER

Phone: 580-745-2370

Address: Hallie McKinley Building,

Center for Student Success

BUSINESS OFFICE

Phone: 580-745-2851 Emai: atowne@se.edu

Address: Administration 208

CIDT

Phone: 580-745-3185 Emai: CIDT@se.edu Address: R317

FINANCIAL AID

Phone: 580-745-2186 Address: A107



HENRY G. BENNET LIBRARY

Phone: 580-745-2932 Emai: askalibrarian@se.edu Address: 425 W. University Durant, OK 74701-0609

LEARNING CENTER

Phone: 580-745-2990 Address: Hallie McKinley, under the Center for Student Success

REGISTRAR'S OFFICE

Contact the Registrar's Office by leaving your information here: Contact SE

STUDENT SUPPORT SERVICES

Phone: (580) 745-2254 Address: 1405 N 4th Avenue, PMB 4112

Durant, OK 74701-0609

STUDENT WELLNESS SERVICES

Phone: 580-745-2867 Emai: alehrling@se.edu

Address: GDJ Student Union Suite 229

UPCOMING EVENTS

BLACKBOARD UPDATES

Blackboard will be down on December 20th-21st for maintenance. Students will not be able to access their Blackboard accounts at this time.

WINTER BREAK

Southeastern's Winter Break will take place from December 17th-January 13th. During this time, the Southeastern campus will be closed and classes will not be in session. This includes both face to face and online courses.

JANUARY COURSES BEGIN

The Spring semester begins for both face to face and online courses on January 14th. If your student is taking an online course, please encourage them to complete the GOLD orientation before this time.

SPRING COURSE PAYMENT IS DUE

Payment for Spring Courses is due on blah blah, blah blah You can set up a payment plan by contacting the Business Office (see contact information on Page 4)